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As a pediatric nurse for almost 20 years, I am all too aware of the increasing violence 

against healthcare workers. Preventable violence occurs so often it feels inevitable. 

SB 537 will help provide much needed training for workers and support for victims. It 

will also improve transparency amongst EHRs to help prevent recurring cases and 

hold hospitals accountable for their safety plans. I urge you to support this bill and 

help keep healthcare workers safe. 


